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NAPA VALLEY COMMUNITY COLLEGE DISTRICT  

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 

 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the Board of Trustees of the Napa Valley Community 

College District, at its regular board meeting to be held on September 9, 2021 at 5:30 p.m. via 

Zoom shall hold a public hearing for the purpose of taking public comment on the Napa Valley 

Community College District 2021-2022 Final Budget. Questions and/or comments should be 

directed to Solange Kada at skada@napavalley.edu. 

mailto:skada@napavalley.edu

